
MEETING TOGETHER 
People to Contact 

Sunday 

Young Church    10:00 Rick Price        

Great Heights    20:15      Phil and Jacqui Sarbutts  

CAMEO (Social group for the elderly) 10.00 Margaret Clarke            

Banner Making    14:00 Sue Jacklin        

Rock Solid (fortnightly during term time)  19.15 John Harrington           

Contact (Monthly)    15.00 George Lea       

Tues Evening  Reflective Worship  19.00 Kathryn Price       

Wednesday 
Wednesday Worship   10.30  

Toddlers  (Term Time)   10:45 Emma Coe        

Friendly Food (Term Time)   12:15 Hazel Crummett        

The Singers    18:45 Christine Watson        

Thursday 

Baby Chat (Term Time)   10.30 Emma Coe        

Network (September – Easter)  14:30 Margaret Pattie        

Scouts     19:15 David Heatley        

Friday 

Tiddlywinks (2nd and 4th in the month term time) 10.30 Emma Coe        

Beavers (6-8 years)   (Parish Rooms)  18.30 Jacquie Metcalfe        

Cub Scouts (Woods Lane Guide HQ)  18:30 Andy Thompson  

Focus (last Friday of each month)  19.30 Val Pickwell        

Explorers     19.30 Mike Fields                 

Saturday 

Men’s Breakfast (Monthly)   8.30 John Harrington        

Playgroup  (Weekdays, Term Time )                  9:15        Christine Watson          
 

Activity bags are available for children to use during services. (see a steward for assistance) 
An INDUCTION LOOP is provided for the benefit of hearing aid users. Please note the Communion Wine we 

use is non-alcoholic. Please let one of the Stewards know prior to the start of the Service if you require Gluten,  

wheat and dairy-free wafers for communion    

Christian children’s books are available to loan from Emma Coe.  

Large print bibles and hymn books  

are available, please ask a steward. 
 

The Notices are published on the web (at www.chmc.org.uk).  
Any personal contact information (phone numbers, email addresses, etc) will be  

omitted from the website unless it is explicitly stated that they should be left in. To book a room phone 

the office or go onto http://mid.as/chmc/request where you can click onto the date 

you want to book using the calendar to the left of the page. 
   

Listen again!  If you missed last week’s services (or want to listen again) they are both 

available on the church web site (Go to “Missed a Service” “Listen Again”) 
 

Cheadle Hulme 
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Church Office                        0161 485 1605  
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Circuit website:  bramhallwythenshawemethodists.org.uk  
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Minister: Rev Philip Peacock  

Office:- 0161 485 1605 

Children and Family Worker: Emma Coe  

 

 

Welcome to Worship 

Notices for Sunday 8th March 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

A Prayer as you Prepare for Worship 

Living fire come warm our hearts. Breathe into us new life and vision. 

Fan the faint embers of our faith with your living flame. Rekindle our 

spirits that we may be your living fire today. Amen. 
 

We pray for Philip Peacock, Alison Gunn, Chris Goddard and Rick Price as they lead our 

worship and for Richard Spurr and the Band as they lead the music.   

 

We also pray for Margaret Parker leading worship at Northenden and Kathryn Price at 

Handforth.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday 8

th
 March   

Church Anniversary 

10am       Rev Philip Peacock and Alison Gunn will lead our morning worship 

 which will include Holy Communion. Reflect will not meet today. Richard 

 Spurr will lead the music. 

6.30pm   Chris Goddard and Rick Price will lead the evening worship.  The Band 

will lead the music. 
 

 

http://mid.as/chmc/request
http://www.chmc.org.uk/
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‘Taste’ an informal service which will take place on the first and third Sundays of 

each month running alongside our existing morning worship. It’s a service for everyone, 

not only families and children, and not just grown-ups. Including videos, songs, 

discussions and maybe the odd silly game, Taste will be an interactive, relaxed, 

challenging and exciting opportunity to explore God’s word and worship together. Join us 

from 9:30am for drinks and toast, and we’ll start the service at around 10am, lasting for 

about 45 minutes. 
 

TODAY  

Food collection TODAY for Chelwood Baptist Church’s Foodbank .Please remember 

your donations especially tins of meat or fish.  Monetary donations are also very 

welcome. Items will be taken on Tuesday. 
 

Fairtrade Fortnight. Please note there will be a Traidcraft Stall in the Narthex after the  

morning service selling a good range of Fairtrade products. 

 

Easter Cards Available from the Bookstall today, until Sunday 22nd March 
 

THIS WEEK (Details of all groups can be found in the magazine) 

Times and Contact details of regular groups are listed on the back of the notices 
 

CAMEO Meets on Tuesday 10am – 2.15pm 
 

Friendly Food On Wednesdays at 12.15pm   a hot meal costs £3 for adults and £1 for 

children. Do come along and enjoy a good meal and fellowship with others. 
 

Lent Lectures 2015 
‘Insights from the past for today’ will be held on Wednesday afternoons 2.30-4pm 

at Bramhall Methodist Church. All welcome 

11
th

 March Figures in a Holocaust Landscape Canon Albert Radcliffe 
 

Network 
Thursday 12th March 2.30pm Flowers for Easter with Sue Jacklin 
 

Men's Breakfast - 14th March 2015 
The next Men's Breakfast will take place on Saturday 14th March 2015 commencing at 

8.30am at church. The cost of the cooked breakfast will be £5.  This will be the fourth in 

our series considering major issues from a Christian perspective prior to the forthcoming 

General Election. The subject this month will be the Deficit. After our chat and clearing 

up we should be away by 10.30am. All men, whether church members or not, are very 

welcome to join us. Please let John Harrington know by Wednesday 11th, if you plan to 

attend. 

 

Churches Together Lent Lunch 

You are invited to:-  

We are hosting the Lent Lunch here at CHMC on Saturday 14
th

 March 12.00 – 1.30pm. 

URC  on 21 March   

Grove Lane Baptist on 28 March  

 

 

 

 
 

Join us for Worship and Prayer this week 

 

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship  

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship  at 7pm – 7.30pm in the Sanctuary 
 

Wednesday Worship 

The  group meets for a time of worship, prayer and fellowship in room 1 every 

Wednesday at 10.30am.  All are welcome to join us.  
 

Prayer 
If you'd like the opportunity to share your joys or concerns in prayer with someone, 

a member of the Prayer Team will be in the Prayer Space at the back of the church 

after the morning service.  Alternatively, speak to the Minister/ Preacher, the 

Pastoral Worker or a Church Steward. Prayer Web requests may be sent to Colin & 

Kathryn Taylor  
 

Open Church 

Usually the Church is open 9.30am – 3pm Mon – Fri for your own prayer, a 

reflective time and space to come worshipfully and peacefully before God.  If you 

wish someone to meet with you for prayer please contact the church office  

0161 485 1605. Please feel able to use the prayer resources available in the basket  
 

Sunday 15th March  Mothering Sunday 

9.30 for 10.00am   Taste 

10am       Mrs Angela Clowes will lead our morning worship.  Richard Spurr will 

 lead the music.  Reflect will not meet today  

 6.30pm  Rev Philip Peacock  will lead Reflective worship.  

               Bald Statements Exhibition 

   Good Grief  

At Dialstone Lane Methodist Church on Wednesday 11
th
 March at 10.00 – 

2pm  

A collection of eight alabaster sculptures illustrating the feelings of 

grief and loss by Jean Parker.  Jean works in stone, clay and bronze and 

with the themes of religion, psychology and personal relationships she 

uses an endless source of inspiration expressed in both figurative and 

abstract form. She hopes these images will prove helpful and reassuring, 

offering glimpses of hope when all seems lost. 



Sainsbury’s Voucher for Playgroup – if you collect any vouchers please give them into 

Playgroup or the church office.  Thank you. 
 

Can anyone help? 

Does anyone have a couple of hours to spare on Monday mornings (term time) to come  

and help serve at a ‘posh cafe type’ coffee morning as part of our outreach to groups using 

the building.  If so, please speak to Barbara Clark or Maggie Thompson. 
 

Sunday 29
th

 March (Palm Sunday) Evening Service will be the reading of the whole of 

St. Mark’s Gospel, if you would like to take part, by reading a chapter or a part of one, 

please let me or one of the church stewards know.  Thank you, Christine Watson. 
 

Toddlers will be holding a children's book sale in aid of the Horizons project after 

Easter (date to be confirmed). If you have any children's books that you would like to 

donate please can you contact Emma. Many thanks.  
 

The next CTCH meeting will be on Thursday 26th March at 7.00pm hosted by URC 

Swann Lane. It is an evening of Prayer and Praise . 

Easter Praise in the Park -Oak Meadow - will be Saturday 4th April at 11.00am 
 

Can you help us track down our missing maypole?! We've just found out that our 

beloved maypole was accidentally sold at the jumble sale at Swann Lane on Sat 21
st
 Feb. 

It was sold without the crown and ribbons so may have been confused with something 

else or bought for scrap metal. Please contact Fiona Watson if you know who bought it! 

watson_fiona@hotmail.com  

 
Horizons Project -  As you will have seen, the Horizons Project has taken another 

step forward!  The office windows have been replaced with lovely, draught free ones.  

The cross is being refurbished and the lights for the cross and the sign on the church wall 

have been fitted.  Please be patient whilst we get the lighting perfect and sort out the 

office storage.  A new sign on the church wall will be put up once wording has been 

agreed.  It is an ongoing project over several weeks, but it is all in hand. 

 

Horizons Fundraising events Coming Up in 2015 

Please see magazine and notice boards for details 

Open House and Garden 27
th

 and 28
th
 June 2015 

Pizza Galore August 2015 

Gift Day Sat 19
th

 Sept  

Bibs and Bobs Charity Singers Sat 19
th

 Sept  

Harvest Supper and Social 3
rd

 October 2015 

Afternoon Tea Dance Sunday 22
nd

 November 2.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sherbourne Close homegroup invites you to 
a Beetle Drive at church 
on Saturday 28th March. 

We are running the drive in aid of the Horizons project 
Tickets £5 each or £10 per family, 

from office of members of the homegroup. 
Your ticket will include hot dogs, cakes and drinks. 
We hope you will join us from 5.00pm until 7.00pm 

for an evening of fun for all. 
 

mailto:watson_fiona@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


